
Upcoming Events 

 
QUARTERLY REVIEW:  The Quarterly Review will be held today Sunday, January 28th, 
immediately following the morning service. 

 
PICTORIAL DIRECTORY MAKE-UP DATES:  We will be taking pictures for the pictorial directory over 
the next several Sunday’s immediately following the morning services. We are privileged to have a 
professional photographer, Taylor Beam, as a member of Green Hill and she has agreed to take the 
pictures! If you have not already had your picture taken, please sign-up in the foyer! 
 
SENIOR ADULT VALENTINE BANQUET: The Senior Adult Valentine Banquet will be held Monday,  
February 12th at 5:30pm.  Please sign-up in the foyer and indicate if you will be needing a ride.  
 
SUNSHINE GROUP:  The next Sunshine meeting will be Tuesday, February 13th at 11am. The Called 
Quartet will be our musical guests! Bring a friend! 
 
MEN'S MINISTRY:  The Men's Ministry next meeting will be on Tuesday, February 13th at 7 PM. The 
Men's Ministry meets each month in the Harter Building to study God's word, eat a wonderful meal, 
and fellowship with Christian brothers.  
 
WOMEN ON MISSION: The Women on Mission group will next meet on Tuesday, February 13th at   
7 pm. The Women on Mission group focuses time on a missionary spotlight, praying for missions, 
and mission projects.  
 
STUDENT BONFIRE: On February 10th at 6:30pm, the Student Ministry will meet to roast hot dogs 
and smores on the fire. Any questions, see Jarrett. 

Sermon Notes 

“Money Matter!” - What Did Jesus Say About Money? 

Generosity Matters 

Luke 12:16-34 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QR 

STUDENT BENEVOLENCE MINISTRY:  This ministry meets the student needs that our local school 
brings to our attention.  To participate in this ministry, just designate $30 once a month on your 
offering envelope (or through online giving) to the Student Benevolence fund. 

Mission/Outreach Opportunity 

WMU PROJECTS:  
The Blessing Ministry Baskets are almost gone!  These baskets are for our church members who are 
struggling to make ends meet.  Women on Mission (WMU) have placed a Blessing Ministry Food 
Collection box in the vestibule.  If you would like to help with the needs of our members, please  
consider donating.  During the month of January, we are collecting: canned tuna, canned chicken, 
cans of beef stew, canned ham, and Tuna or Chicken boxed Helper meals.  Thanks for your        
continued, faithful, support.  



 

Deacon on Call 

Richard Allison 

Ushers 
 Lanny Cobb Earl Boatwright 
Steve Hallman Rebekah Croft 

Counters for January 
Steve Hallman 

Jimmy Richardson 

Sunday, January 28, 2024 

Like us on  
Facebook 

Giving is available through the Green 
Hill website at www.greenhillbc.org.   

A recurring gift can be setup by          
contacting the office for the login data. 

Loving God. Loving Others. Making Disciples. 

Find us on the  
internet: 

www.greenhillbc.org 

CHURCH STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES 

Jeff Powell, Senior Pastor: jpowell@greenhillbc.org 

Jarrett Levinson, Associate Pastor: jlevinson@greenhillbc.org 

Dr. Benjamin Stogner, Worship Director: bstogner@greenhillbc.org 

Joey Rentiers, Ministry Assistant:  jrentiers@greenhillbc.org 

Deacon Family Assignments: 
Steve Hallman:  Adkins - Bowers 
Keith Leaphart:  Branham - Davis 
Jimmy Richardson:  Dickey - Gerzema 
Tim Williams:  Gleaton - Henry 
Richard Gates:  Hoard - Knight 
Brian Gutknecht:  Laird - McCarty 
Richard Allison:  McCaskill - Patterson 
Ken Weber:  Perry - Richardson 
Mark Branham:  Riser - Sullivan 
Zane Allison:  Taylor - Worthy  

Chairman: Steve Hallman 
Vice-Chairman: Mark Branham 

Sec/Treas: Zane Allison 

Children’s Church 
Zane Allison 

Marissa Gutknecht 

Nursery 
Aimee Allison 
Erica Stogner 

This Week & Beyond at GHBC 

Each Sunday  

  8:30am  Worship Band Rehearsal   

  9:15am  Sunday School/Small Groups 

10:30am  Worship Service 

11:45am  Worship Choir Practice 

Each Monday 

  6:00am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
Each Wednesday  

  6:00pm  Women’s Small Group 

  6:00pm  Prayer Meeting 

  6:00pm  Children & Student Ministry 

  7:00pm  Worship Choir Practice 
Sunday, January 28  

  4:00pm  Leadership Team 

  6:00pm  Deacon’s Meeting 
Sunday, January 28 

11:45am  Quarterly Review 
Saturday, February 10th 

  6:30pm  Student Bonfire 

Monday, February 12 

  5:30pm  Senior Adult Valentine Banquet 
Tuesday, February 13 

11:00am  Sunshine Ministry 
Tuesday, February 13 

  7:00pm  Men’s Ministry & Women on Mission 

Homebound Highlight 
Evelyn Kirton 
120 Earl Ct. 

West Columbia, SC  29169 

Prelude Kathy Trexler & Peggy Haygood 

Welcome Benjamin Stogner 

Worship Together Congregation 

“Holy, Holy, Holy” 

“Crown Him (Majesty)” 

Missions Moment & Prayer Pastor Jeff Powell 

Worship Together Congregation 

“O Praise The Name” 

Worship in Song Worship Choir 

“Hold Me, Rock Me” 

Offering Collected/Children dismissed to Children’s Church 

Worship in the Word Pastor Jeff 

“Money Matter!” - What Did Jesus Say About Money? 

Generosity Matters 

Luke 12:16-34 

Respond to the Word Congregation 

“Surrender” 

Announcements Pastor Jarrett Levinson 

Closing Prayer  

As we depart, let our worship continue in service. 

www.greenhillbc.org 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 6276, West Columbia, SC 29171 

Church Office: 1734 Augusta Road, West Columbia, SC 29169 

Office@greenhillbc.org   803-794-5125 


